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I am a newly elected rep on our SEA Board of Directors, excited to be more involved in 
decision-making, advocacy, and organizing for our union. I want to attend WEA and 
NEA to learn more about how decisions are made at various levels of our union, 
connect with union siblings from all over the state and country, and represent SEA 
members in those spaces. I hope to bring SEA’s voice to the conventions, and bring 
back more perspective and valuable experience. 


